
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EIFA core workshop:  
 Transitions 

 
Do you have a child moving into  

Secondary school this year? 
Join us online for our 

 ‘Secondary Transition’ workshop!  
 

 

With two dates available:  
Transitioning to Secondary school: 

Thursday 22nd June 11.30am-12.30pm 
      And finally: 

Wednesday 12th July- 11.30am-12.30pm 
Please scan the QR code to  

 complete the booking form. 
 


